
TOWN of LYNNFIELD

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
of the TOWN OF LYNNFIELD will hold 
a PUBLIC HEARING at 7:30 p.m.
on Tuesday, June 19, 2018 in the
Selectmen’s Hearing Room in the
Town Hall relative to a NOTICE OF
INTENT, filed by Anthony & Lauren
Tammaro, Lynnfield. The project is to
install an inground swimming pool,
shed, patio and associated landscaping
improvements. The work is proposed
within 100 feet of resource area designat-
ed as Bordering Vegetated Wetland
located at 4 Grey Lane, Lynnfield. This
notice is given in accordance with the
Provisions of General Laws, Chapter 131,
Section 40 as amended.
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